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To

All the Heads

University PG Departments
Ranchi University, Ranchi

Subject: Rescheduling of NAAC Peer Team Visit for Ranchi University, Ranchi
Dear Heads of Departments,

This is to inform you that the dates for the NAAC Peer Team Visit, initially
scheduled from 19th November 2024, have now been rescheduled to Sth December 2024 to
7th December 2024. The change has been made in response to a request submitted by our
Honorable Vice Chancellor to NAAC, considering the upcoming Assembly Elections in
Jharkhand, during which our University’s teaching and non-teaching staff are expected to be
engaged in election duty.

We are pleased to inform you that NAAC has accepted our request and the NAAC Peer Team
Visit dates have been rescheduled to 5th December 2024 to 7th December 2024,

In view of this rescheduling, we urge all University staff to maintain the same level of
commitment and motivation as we approach the visit. Let us continue our efforts to ensure that
Ranchi University demonstrates excellence in all dimensions of teaching & research during the
NAAC Peer Team Visit.

Thank you for your cooperation and dedication.

Warm regards,

mﬂﬁ

(Prof. (Dr.) Sudesh Kumar Sahu)
Director. IQAC
Ranchi University, Ranchi

Copy to : *""'lr

1. Person concerned

2. All Deans, Ranchi University, Ranchi

3. Director, Computer Center, Ranchi University for publishing on the website

4. P.AtoV.C./P.V.C./F.A./R for information to the V.C./P.V.C./F.A. and Registrar
5. Guard file
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